
From: Darwyn Jones [mailto:djones@igchicago.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 9:57 AM 

To: Richard Superfine 
Cc: Karen Randolph; Brian Dunn 

Subject: RE: Ethics Notification of Paid Travel in August 

 
Rich – 

 

I have returned from the Association of Inspectors General Certified Inspector General Auditor® 
Certification Course (described in the e-mail thread below).  

  

The Institute will reimburse my air and ground transportation and food costs. I did not 

request or receive any honorarium or other perquisites. 

  

Thank you, 

 

Darwyn 
 

mailto:djones@igchicago.org

